
		

Calling all 

 Bluebonnet Bears from 

the Graduating  

Class of 2019! 

You are cordially invited to 
a breakfast celebration on  

Tuesday, May 21st  
from 7:30-8:30am 
in the Bluebonnet 

Elementary Library. 
 

Wear a college shirt from the school you 
will be attending! 

 
 

Join us in sharing your 
memories and future 

plans with past teachers 
and friends! 

 
RSVP: 	

LayneS@lisd.net 
 

 


